
SEPTEMBER 
 

Beginning a new school year is a very special time!  As your child's new teacher, I 

look forward to helping him/her adjust to and enjoy their new Grade 2 classroom. 

Promoting an environment of respect and caring will be focused on as we establish 

routines for the year.  Please read the items below as your cooperation with these 

is very important and appreciated. 

 

 

Communication Baggies:  Each night, a Ziploc baggie with a planner will be sent home.  

Please take a look at the planner each night to see if there is any information for 

the day and sign it to show it has been checked.  Newsletters and other important 

papers will also be sent home in the baggie, so please check it each night and 

return it every morning with the planner signed. 

 

Homework:  After we have settled into our routines, homework will begin and be 

sent home in the communication baggie along with the planner.  This will start 

approximately the end of September and will be sent home on a regular basis.  A 

note explaining the expectations of the homework will be sent home at that time. 

 

Indoor Shoes:  Please make sure your child has a pair of shoes that can be left at 

the school to be worn indoors.  This really helps keep our classroom and school 

clean.  Students also need these shoes to participate in Gym. 

 

 

Throughout the year, if there are any questions or concerns please feel free to 

send a note in the planner or contact me at the school.  Thank you for your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Cofell 

 


